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Happy New Year!!

This month is going to be great and we are already off to a great start with over 20K in donations for 
Girls State since November 1. Thank you all so very much for making this program an important one.

This year is going to be a wonderful learning experience and such a fun time for Arizona Girls State.

Did you know that have extended Girls State to now run Sunday to Sunday! 
ONE MORE Full day of an experience that will shape a life time!

What does this mean?

This means one more day to allow time for voting, creating of city decorations, city and county books, 
perhaps another guest speaker or two. The options are amazing and so exciting!!

Please remember that we have President Rose's special fundraising theme this year for Girls State.

STUFF THE BUS

– This is such a neat idea to help with Arizona Girls State. Each District President has their cute 
yellow bus to help gather donations during this year as well as at each meeting.

– Feel free to get a cute bus for your Unit meetings as well and consider just a few dollars each 
month per member. It really does add up.

– Also this PSP Chairman will have one of those cute little busses with me at all times as well.

If you would like a visit and presentation or help with event ideas please feel free to reach out to me 
anytime. I would love to visit and give the presentation to your unit or district this year to help all of 
our members get a better understanding of Girls State and how beneficial the program truly is. Please 
note that I do work Sun-Thurs so will need to plan in advance for travel. Thank you!

Visit www.azgirlsstate.com for more info as well
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